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In 2018, we plan to work in three areas:
1. Continue to recommend and track CIP projects that we believe have potential for enhancement using public art
2. Raise awareness of existing public art
3. Develop outreach to engage more stakeholders in Ann Arbor's public art program
Recommend and track CIP enhancements
We believe that designing municipal infrastructure to include commissioned artwork or unique design elements is the most cost-effective way to build a public art program in Ann Arbor. These enhanced projects will attract business, improve the quality of life for residents, and identify Ann Arbor as creative community.

We have recommended 19 CIP projects for enhancement over the previous two years. Additionally, we have developed criteria to use in evaluating other CIP projects.

In 2018, we plan to continue to review municipal construction using criteria and make more recommendations. We also plan to initiate a regular reporting mechanism that will allow residents to track these projects with our recommended enhancements.

Raise Awareness of Existing Public Art
Ann Arbor has existing public art and creative hotspots that would benefit from greater awareness. We plan to recommend consistent identification for all municipal owned artwork, work with schools and non-profits to develop self-guided walking tours and provide a forum, during our meetings, to discuss artists/artwork displayed in the Council Chamber's Art Gallery.

Develop Outreach
We plan to explore outreach like town hall meetings, design charrettes, or creative summits to build stakeholders in Ann Arbor's public art program. We also plan to recommend printed or electronic media to promote how the art commission can be of value to residents, artists, and businesses. We will also recommend a resource packet for new art commissioners to better introduce them to how they can best serve the city's public art program.

